
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 26th November – Friday 30th November 

 
We have been: 

· Writing letters to Santa Claus, Mrs Claus, the elves and 

reindeers 

· Making Christmas cards and decorations 

· Rehearsing for our Christmas show! 

 

In Maths we have been: 

· Counting forwards and backwards from 0-20 

· Ordering numbers and finding missing numbers 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

· Introduced to the phonemes ‘h’, ‘b’ and ‘r’. We have practised 

writing these and finding them in words and captions. 

· Learning to read and write the tricky word ‘to’ 

 

Please can all costumes for the Christmas show be brought in a 

named bag as soon as possible and by Monday 3rd December at the 

latest. Also please don’t forget to bring in Christmas dinner slips. 

Thank you. 

Thank you for continuing to bring in warm coats, hats and gloves 

now the weather is getting colder so we can continue to learn and 

play outside! 

 

 

 


